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1 message

COLORADO West - DNR, Lucas <lucas.west@state.co.us>

DRMS - DNR, DMGweb <dnr_dmg_web@state.co.us> Thu, Sep 24, 2020 at 4:42 PM

To: Lucas West - DNR <lucas.west@state.co.us>, Travis Marshall - DNR <travis.marshall@state.co.us>
Cc: Russ Means - DNR <russ.means@state.co.us>, Camille Mojar - DNR <camille. mojar@state.co.us>

Also, about La Plata County.

Thank you

Eléni

- Forwarded message ---------

From: Kara Armano <ski3pin@yahoo.com>
Date: Thu, Sep 24, 2020 at 4.07 PM

Subject: file number P2020011
To: dmg_web@state.co.us <dmg_web@state.co.us>

La Piata Canyon mining exploration must not be approved. We do NOT need ancther mine in La Plata canyon, therefore

we do not need exploration. This area is extremely important to me as they are public lands that | recreate on nearly daily.

From fishing the river and its native cutthroat trout to hiking, biking and backcountry skiing.

Me and many other residents right down the road in Hesperus do not want to see this area explored, our public lands
desecrated or our water polluted.

Please revoke the permit for exploration. No more mines in La Plata Canyon.

Kara

hitps://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=a7cfb76e10&view=ptasearch=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1678756890907285124&simpl=msg-f%3A16787568909...
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